
Sayyid Al-Hakeem heads Opinion Body Meeting, affirms services to citizens

At the periodic meeting of the Opinion Body in Al-Hikma National Movement on 4/3/2023, Sayyid

Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed political landscape updates and

future dues at the internal and external levels. His Eminence illustrated, after listening to

the interventions of those present, the level of satisfaction and acceptance enjoyed by the

movement on the political, social, and popular levels, affirming that Al-Hikma tours were a

testament to these interactions.

In  addition,  H.E.  affirmed  his  impression  of  the  popular  satisfaction  with  the  Iraqi

Government's measures in accommodating the requests and service steps taken, as well as foreign

visits to the countries of the region and the world, illustrating the importance of building,

internal harmony, communicating with people, providing public service, and sustaining social

mobility.


